
Notice of Non-Discrimination 

 

Robeson Community College does not discriminate on the basis of sex in its education programs 

and activities and that it is required by Title IX not to discriminate in such a manner.   

Questions regarding Title IX may be referred to the College’s Title IX Coordinator, Patricia B. 

Clark or to OCR. 

Patricia B. Clark , Title IX Coordinator                                                       

Program Coordinator, Facilities/Campus Security 

5160 Fayetteville Rd, Lumberton, N.C. 28386 

Administration Building #2, Office #225 

pclark@robeson.edu 

(910) 272-3505 

Office for Civil Rights (OCR) at 1-800-421-3481 to report any educational discrimination on 

the basis of race, sex, disability, etc., request information on civil rights compliance programs, 

procedures for filing discrimination complaints, or access to civil rights regulatory and policy 

documents. Email: ocr@ed.gov. 
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